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To:

Parents
From:           Beth McCarthy

Date:

June 19, 2013
Please take a moment to check the Lost and Found before school closes for the summer. There is an abundant amount of clothing in it and if the items are not claimed, they will be sent to the Salvation Army on June 26th. Thank you so much for doing this. 

Class Lists for next year:   Due to all of the changes within our School District we do not currently know who is teaching each grade next year.  You may contact Mrs. McCarthy the week before school starts to find out who your child’s teacher will be.
First day of school for students is Tuesday, September 3rd, 2013.
Reminder:  To please make sure all library books are returned.
Celebrate Summer
MacDonald Farm at Bartibog Bridge is celebrating the end of the school year on Saturday, June 22 beginning at noon.  There will be live music, a barbecue, pony rides, a petting zoo, games, popcorn and cotton candy.  Come and have a fun filled summer day.  There will be no entrance fee for any students accompanied by an adult.

The Free Admission tickets may be used by an elementary student at any time. 
As well, I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for a great year. I feel very fortunate to have your child attend Ian Baillie Primary School and want to thank each and every one of you for your support. We have an amazing amount of volunteers at our school and without your help we could not do half of the things that we do.
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